
Subject: E-safety resources 

Date sent: 31st March 2020, 3:15pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Hi Everyone, 
  
I hope you are all well and things are settling in to a new routine for 
you all at home. 
  
I just wanted to share with you some E-safety advice and activities 
that you will find useful for home learning. I have attached it to this 
email but it can also be found on our school website under the School 
Closure Resources tab. 
  
Yesterday morning we added a video resource from the fire officers of 
White Watch at Kempston Fire Station. It is in the 'other fun acrivities 
folder' on the website. It's definitely worth watching, if only to wonder 
where they got the horse from. The children will really enjoy it and it's 
very informative. 
  
Thank you to those of you who have been sending in the rainbow 
pictures. They're great and it's lovely to see that the children are so 
busy and creative. 
  
Take care and I'll be in touch again soon. 
  
Kind regards, 
Sarah Evans 

  

 
 


